



<u>Holiday Advisory – National Holidays, (10th April till 13th April, 2024)</u>

Dear Valued Customers and Partners,

Please be informed that offices of WWGC will remain closed from 10th April 13th April 2024 on account of National Holidays, as declared by Government of Pakistan. Normal business operations will resume from Monday, 15th April 2024.

For any urgent matters, you can email or contact us anytime on below numbers: -

Adnan Vohra	adnan.vohra@wwgcpk.com	0092-300-8280842
Hassan Madni	hassan@wwg.com.pk	0092-300-8209537
Qasim Mahmood	qasim.mahmood@wwgcpk.com	0092-302-8403904
Danish Aziz	danish.aziz@wwgcpk.com	0092-302-8265957
Mohsin Raza	mohsin.raza@wwgcpk.com	0092-302-8288901
Yaseen Khan	yaseen.khan@wwgcpk.com	0092-302-8288804
	Hassan Madni Qasim Mahmood Danish Aziz Mohsin Raza	Hassan Madni Qasim Mahmood Danish Aziz Mohsin Raza hassan@wwg.com.pk qasim.mahmood@wwgcpk.com danish.aziz@wwgcpk.com mohsin.raza@wwgcpk.com

Best Regards,

WWG Consolidators (Pvt.) Ltd